
Law 'Department 
City of Lac((awanna 

714 'Judge 'R,paa - 'R,pom 313 
LacK{lwanna, :J\fY 14 218 

'Te{; (716) 827-6479 :Ja;r; (716) 827-6480 

March 17, 2023 

VIA EMAIL ONLY: foil@ecwa.org 

Terrence D. McCracken 
FOIL Officer 
Erie County Water Authority 
295 Main Street, Room 350 
Buffalo, New York 14203 

RE: Service Management Agreement with the City of Lackawanna 

Dear Mr. McCracken: 

According to the Erie County Water Authority ("ECWA") website, it appears that the 
City of Lackawanna (the "City") is a direct service area. Our office does not have a copy of the 
Service Management Agreement between the ECWA and the City. We respectfully submit this 
FOIL request for a copy of the Service Management Agreement with the City and that same be 
provided to our office. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or require anything further. Thank you in 
advance for your attention to this matter. 

HMB/ 

Very truly yours, 

·v 1 �lfrf!
/H��ther M. Baumeister 

Assistant City Attorney 

'Jucliara S. Juda, Jr., City Ylttomey 
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